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Virtue  

Our Virtue for this half term is Faith.  

Faith is trust and confidence in God.  Living faith is shown by service and obedience to God. 

We are focusing on how we can show our Faith.  

Morning Prayer 
A big thank you and very well done to class 3 & 4 who have led Morning Prayer over the last 

couple of weeks. These were lovely, respectful times of worship. As ever the singing was 

wonderful. Thank you to our family members who supported the children. 

 

Star of the Week 

Class 6- Eliza Hepworth                              Class 7- Sophie O’Sullivan 

Class 8- Megan Young                                  Class 9-   Bailey Marshall   

Class 10- Finn Mccabe                                 Class 11- Megan Lepidi 

  

Superkids winners 

Class 1     Raven McCabe & Archie Cummins  

Class 2   Luke Johnson  

Class 3    Oliver Newsome 

Class 4    Millie Ware  

Class 5    Daisy Lowe  

 

Parent’s evening 

Next week it is Parent’s Evening on Tuesday and Thursday from 3.30-6pm. Class 9 are 

slightly different and have Tuesday and Wednesday. Please make an appointment to come and 

see your class teacher to celebrate the work  your child is achieving but also to discuss ways 

you might be able to help with their learning too (including attendance and punctuality) 

In the Hall on these evenings there will be the usual refreshment stall manned by the 

Rotakids and Mini-Vinnies (please can we have donations of baking and/or biscuits). The Book 

Fair will be open and you should have received a leaflet about this. The annual questionnaire 

for parents will also be available for you to complete.  

 

World Book Day School dinner theme day  
On Thursday 5th March it is World Book Day. We are not dressing up this year, however lots 

of reading activities will be taking place in school. The school dinner service are hosting a 

Harry Potter theme day that day and you should have received a letter about this. Please 

send your order in by Friday 14th Feb.  
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Nursery Places  

Do you have a child or know a child who was born from 1st September 2016 - 31st August 

2017 and interested in attending our school?  

We are currently accepting applications for our morning nursery starting September. Please 

call in the office for a form to apply.  

 

Facebook 

We now have a school Facebook page. Please search for St Mary’s Catholic Primary Batley 

and follow our account. Announcements about events, cancellations, weather and many more 

will be posted. Photos from various events/lessons/displays will be uploaded too on a regular 

basis.  

 

Parent Parking  

Please do not park in the church car park when picking up or dropping off.  

Access or parking in the Church car park is not allowed at any time. 

Please do not park on the Yellow Zig-Zags outside school. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our children safe. 

 

 

Sports News 

Congratulations to all our pupils who have entered sporting competitions recently! 

This week a Year 5/6 team attended the Kirklees Final of Sports Hall Athletics at The Barn, 

Leeds Rd, Huddersfield. We are now the North Kirklees Champions! Bravo!!! 

A year 5/6 team will also be attending the West Yorkshire Finals in March after they also 

won their qualifying event on Tuesday.  

 

Diary Dates 

Tues 11th and Thurs 13th Feb Parents evenings and Book Fair  

Friday 14th Feb- Finish for half term @ 3.20pm 

 

Mon 24th Feb- First day back for pupils 

Weds 26th Feb- Ash Wednesday 

Thurs 5th March- World Book Day & Theme Day Dinner  

Fri 3rd April- close for Easter @ 3.20pm 
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